
 
 

THE NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS 

(NBAA) 

CHANGE OF EXAMINATION CENTER AT MBEYA 

 

We would like to inform our Esteemed Examination Candidates who were 

located to sit for the Board’s 92nd Examinations (November 2020) at Benjamini 

William Mkapa Conference Center that the venue has changed to Mzumbe 

University Mbeya Campus.  

 

We regret for any inconveniences caused by this change.  

 

We wish you all the best in your examinations.  

 

For more details please contact the undersigned: 
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS  

8TH FLOOR, 4 UKAGUZI ROAD, 

P. O. BOX 1271, 

41104 TAMBUKARELI, 

NATIONAL AUDIT OFFICE “AUDIT 

HOUSE”, 

DODOMA, TANZANIA 

 

30th October 2020 

 

 

TEL NOS: +255 26 2963318-9 

E-MAIL: info@nbaa.go.tz 

WEBSITE: www.nbaa.go.tz 


